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INVITATION TO BID

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)
GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES PENSION FUND
The Government Employees Pension Fund (GEPF) herewith invites bids/requests for proposal from competent service providers to render External Audit services for the Government Employees Pension Fund (GEPF) for a period of three years.
BID GEPF 11/ 2019: EXTERNAL AUDIT SERVICES
A compulsory briefing session will be held on Friday, 06 September 2019 at 10:00am, at 34 Hamilton Street, Arcadia, Pretoria. Late arrivals will not be permitted.

Bid documents will be available from Friday, 30 August 2019 on the following websites: www.gepf.co.za
Closing date: Wednesday, 25 September 2019 at 12:00. Late bids will not be permitted.

All bids must be deposited in the Bid Box at the GPAA’s offices at 34 Hamilton Street, Arcadia, Pretoria.
General and technical enquiries:
Mr. William Ramoroka, e-mail: william.ramoroka@gpaa.gov.za 

